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Gents,
Thank you in advance for meeting and discussing with us on those 4 projects. We
contacted our client and he agreed to table the Coventry PUD application to coincide with
the Picadilly PUD application. I believe that would be on 8/25 PZ hearing. Please be so kind
as to verify that is the correct date. Furthermore, we will be drafting a narrative to address
the concerns that you spoke about as well as emphasizing the points that demonstrate
approval should be encouraged. Please provide a bullet point list of items that your office
would like to see be addressed in the narrative. We will see that you have this well before
the newly scheduled PZ meeting.
 
Please contact this office should you need further assistance.
 
Jon Harvey
352-387-4540
 
Planning Technician
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